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WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
Southwest Florida Water Management District
Notice of Adoption of 2020 – 2021 Regulatory Plan

On September 22, 2020, the Governing Board of the Southwest Florida Water Management District adopted its 2020–2021 Regulatory Plan, as required by Section 120.74, F.S. The District’s 2020–2021 Regulatory Plan, which identifies and describes each rule the agency proposes to adopt or amend in the next 12 months, is available at the following link: https://www.swfwmd.state.fl.us/resources/plans-reports/open-government-annual-regulatory-plan.
For more information on this Regulatory Plan, please contact: Chris Tumminia, Deputy General Counsel, Southwest Florida Water Management District, Office of General Counsel, 7601 Highway 301 N., Tampa, Florida 33637, at 1(813)985-748, ext. 4664, or Chris.Tumminia@swfwmd.state.fl.us. (T2020060).
